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Prayer Corner 

Dear Lord,                     

Please help our                  

family to grow in your 

love and to share your 

love with others 

through the way we 

live our lives.                      

Amen. 

 

“God’s love is free. 

God asks for nothing in 

return; all god wants is 

for us to accept                   

his love.” 

Pope              

Francis. 

Parent/ Carer Evening 

Tuesday 8th &                                                                                            

Thursday 10th February 

Meetings will not be face to face 

next week. The class teacher will               

call you on or as near to your    

allocated time as possible.                                  

If you miss your call, please            

DO NOT ring the school as we                                

will not be able to connect you.                                                                                      

Teachers may try to call at the 

end of a session                                                     

if there is available time.                                                                                                  

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Remember, you must                               

wear your mask                          

when on school         

premises                                

and keep your                  

distance inside and                                     

outside school.                                  

Follow the rules to                       

keep everyone safe.                                 

Thank you. 

Covid-19 Tests                                                                                                

If you or your child have any 

symptoms of Covid, please take 

a PCR test.  

Parents/Carers                          

are also asked to telephone & 

email the results to the school 

when they or their                          

child/ children receive either         

a positive or negative                   

Covid test result. 

 

 

Water Bottles—Reminder 

Although it is cold outside, your 

child/ children still                                               

need a fresh bottle of water                  

each day.                                           

Please ensure your child’s bottle is                                            

clearly labelled with their                 

name and class. 

 

 

Year of St. Joseph 

School Lunches  

We have a new catering            

company on site called 

LUNCHTIME Co.  Please see 

the separate menus sent home, 

which are  rotated on                                       

a 3 week cycle.                                                                  

This week is week 2 

Year 6—Class S1 

Thank you to all the Parents & Carers for coming to                    

assembly this morning. It is always good to see so may family 

members coming to support the children. Their assembly was 

about the ‘Prodigal Son’. Costumes and acting were great and we 

all enjoyed your rendition of  ‘Hello’ by Adele. 

Well Done class S1. 

 



Tuesday 1st February                       

Surrey Docks Farm—Class R2 

Tuesday 8th February    

Parent/ Carer Evening                                   

Via phone call                                      

Thursday 10th February 

Parent/ Carer Evening                                     

Via phone call                                      

Nursery Chinemerem  Anthony  

F1 Nana  Ezekiel  

R1 Sophie  Jamaldeen  

R2 Qwidor  Anthony  

 A1 Iker  David  

A2 Penda  David  

N1 Kiara  Neriah  

N2 Josh  Aisha  

C1 Ronal  Nicole  

C2 Joy  Priscila  

I1 Mahrlee-Katie Kieran  

I2 Valerie  Jose  

S1 Israel  Valeria  

S2 Kaniel  Brenda  

Nursery  Mary-Winnie 

F1  Hannah  

R1  Joy  

R2  Michael  

A1  Mariam  

A2  Adekoya  

N1  Moses  

N2  Annalisa  

C1  Ava  

C2  Aniya  

I1  Jason  

I2  Kharim-Sedem 

S1  Rachel  

S2  Adebola  

 

 

 

Please              

Always                  

wear a mask 

when entering 

the school.  

Thank you 

 

 

  2022                                              

Tuesday 4th January  

Monday 21st February 

Monday 6th June 

Staff training:                            

School closed to all pupils. 

 

'GDPR :                                                                

Whenever we process                               

(staff, parents and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on                   

how we process data,                                  

check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk 

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
60 60 120 

St. 

Claire  
30 60 90 

St. 

Mary 
30 60 90 

St.            

Joseph 
60 60 120 

St. Francis  

St. Joseph 

Monday 14th—                             

Friday 18th February 

2022 

School reopens on                                           

Tuesday 22nd February 

2022 

Reading Eggs                                               

Weekly Winners 

EYFS/ KS1:   Class A2  

     KS2: Class I2 

Congratulations  

 

After School Clubs 

Monday  

Cooking Club                                  

3.30pm –4.30pm 

Millwall Girls Football                         

3.30pm –4.30pm 

Tuesday                                                  

Year 4 Performing Arts Club 

3.30pm –4.30pm 

                                                   

Year 5 Eco Club                       

3.30pm –4.30pm 

 

Wednesday                                        

Millwall Boys Football                         

3.30pm –4.30pm 


